
SATAN COIN TERMS & CONDITIONS 
By participating in the Satan Coin Initial Coin Offering 
(ICO), you agree to the terms and conditions listed 
below, as well as those listed on satancoin.info and in 
the Blackpaper document: 

GENERAL WARNING 

By purchasing and using Satan Coin, you (the User) fully 
understand the following: 

Satan Coin operates on the ERC-20 token standard on the 
Ethereum network. The smart contract fulfills 
transactions in the order received, and cannot be 
modified by any party.  

The Satan Coin team carries no liability for issues 
beyond its control, including but not limited to: 
transaction issues on the Ethereum network, and issues 
pertaining to transfers between individuals or 
exchanges.  

All milestones and targets listed in the Blackpaper and 
website are estimates, and may or may not be completed 
on time, if at all.  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By transferring assets to Satan Coin and its team, the 
User does so willingly in accordance with the laws of 
the country and/or location (state, region, city, etc.) 
in which they reside. In addition, the User has no right 
of refund under any scenario, except for which the Satan 
Coin team decides upon, on a case-by-case basis. 

TAX WARNING 

Satan Coin and its team does not act as a tax agent of 
the User. The User and the Satan Coin team carry their 
tax obligations in accordance with the laws of the 
country and/or location (state, region, city, etc.) in 
which they reside. Satan Coin and its team is not a tax 
agent and shall not provide any financial information to 
third parties, except for when required by law. 

VALUATION WARNING 

Satan Coin is a novelty token; the User understands that 
it holds no intrinsic value. Any transactions made in 
exchange for currency (in any form), occur in the 
absence of intervention by the Satan Coin team. The User 
assumes full responsibility for loss of value. In 
addition, all targets for valuation in the Blackpaper 
are arbitrary, and may or may not ever be achieved. No 
information provided on any platform should be 
considered investment advice. 
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MISCELLANEOUS 

DO NOT SEND ETHER FROM AN EXCHANGE  

For a wallet to be compatible, you must be able to 
export your private key.  

By contributing you confirm that you are not a U.S. 
citizen, resident or entity (a “U.S. Person”) nor are 
you purchasing Satan Coin or signing on behalf of a U.S. 
Person. 

Additional laws may be found at the following website: 
cryptolaw.org 

FINAL WARNING 

Any and all information found on the website, 
Blackpaper, and associated social media accounts may or 
may not be accurate.  

Satan Coin and its team have no liability for 
transactions conducted by its Users. 

Satan Coin should not be seen as a store of value. 

By purchasing Satan Coin, you agree to all of the terms 
and conditions listed above and ensure that you are in 
accordance with the laws of the country and/or location 
(state, region, city, etc.) in which you reside.
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